## **Leigh Glancie**

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Leigh Glancie Thursday, May 23, 2024 9:16 AM Leigh Glancie FW: Request for COPACS Budget Increase
Sent: Wednesday, Ma To: Jason Reid < jreid@ <emcmurphy@saanichsc <="" <mcimaglia@saanichs<="" <tara.keeping@gmail.="" <tdunford@saanichsc="" cc:="" hickman="" jai="" jaime="" roberts="" shick="" susan="" th=""><th>copacssd63@gmail.com&gt; y 22, 2024 8:25 PM Osaanichschools.ca&gt;; Nola Silzer <nsilzer@saanichschools.ca>; Elsie Mcmurphy Osaanichschools.ca&gt;; Teri Vanwell <tvanwell@saanichschools.ca>; Tim Dunford Osols.ca&gt;; Joyce Vandall <jvandall@saanichschools.ca>; Keven Elder <kelder@saanichschools.ca> Osoloman@saanichschools.ca&gt; Osoloman@saanichschools.ca&gt; Osoloma; Leigh Glancie <lglancie@saanichschools.ca>; Megan Cimaglia Osoloma; Dave Eberwein <deberwein@saanichschools.ca> Or COPACS Budget Increase</deberwein@saanichschools.ca></lglancie@saanichschools.ca></kelder@saanichschools.ca></jvandall@saanichschools.ca></tvanwell@saanichschools.ca></nsilzer@saanichschools.ca></th></emcmurphy@saanichsc>	copacssd63@gmail.com> y 22, 2024 8:25 PM Osaanichschools.ca>; Nola Silzer <nsilzer@saanichschools.ca>; Elsie Mcmurphy Osaanichschools.ca&gt;; Teri Vanwell <tvanwell@saanichschools.ca>; Tim Dunford Osols.ca&gt;; Joyce Vandall <jvandall@saanichschools.ca>; Keven Elder <kelder@saanichschools.ca> Osoloman@saanichschools.ca&gt; Osoloman@saanichschools.ca&gt; Osoloma; Leigh Glancie <lglancie@saanichschools.ca>; Megan Cimaglia Osoloma; Dave Eberwein <deberwein@saanichschools.ca> Or COPACS Budget Increase</deberwein@saanichschools.ca></lglancie@saanichschools.ca></kelder@saanichschools.ca></jvandall@saanichschools.ca></tvanwell@saanichschools.ca></nsilzer@saanichschools.ca>
	er] This email is from a sender outside the organization. Do not open attachments, reply, or click links unle ntent and sender are legitimate.
Dear Trustees,	
	members and our executive I wished to send a note of thanks for the increase in budget allocated that you approved last week.
Your support and part	nership are appreciated and we look forward to our work together next year.
With kind regards,	
Megan	
On Thu, 16 May 2024	at 08:52, Jason Reid < <u>jreid@saanichschools.ca</u> > wrote:
Good morning Meg	
Last hight the Boal	d approved increasing the annual funding to COPACS by \$1,000 (to \$3,500) for the

Best Regards,

2024/25 year.

Jason

## Jason Reid (he/him)

Secretary Treasurer, Saanich Schools